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Thank you for your interest in our seminar on construction defects. 

We have heard from many of you that travel and time constraints may affect your ability to attend the event in

Washington, DC. In order to accommodate these concerns and to make the event more accessible, we have

decided to change the format, cancelling the November 10 event, and providing the materials as a webinar

series to be scheduled for after the holidays. 

We apologize for any inconvenience and hope you will be able to participate in our program in 2012. Should

you have any questions, contact Laurena Liu at 202.719.3165. Thank you.


